
WELLS HEALTH CENTRE  

PPG AGENDA – MONDAY 6th JUNE 2022  
 

• PPG Intro – no new members to introduce.  
 
• Members present – Dr Leena Deol, Jan Wright, Debbie Blurton, Pauline   

Catton, David Woolgar, John Harris, Robert Price  
 

• Apologies – Mary Able, Lisa Tywford, Colin Rattee, Sarah Bracey  
 
• New Chairman – David Woolgar  
 
• Wanted – Vice Chairman – John Harris has volunteered  

 
• New partners – Dr David Ince, Dr Leena Deol, Dr Sarah Gorrod.  David quickly 

introduced himself before he had to go out on a visit to an elderly patient 
who had taken a fall.  Leena Deol – has been 19 years as a practicing GP at 
Gayton Road Health Centre, Leena trained at Charring Cross Medical 
School.  Has an interest in Dermatology, teaching and training.  Is very happy 
to be here at Wells Surgery. Lives in Holt.    

 
• New Members of staff – Dr David Ince, Dr Leena Deol, Dr Jayne Welfare-

Smith, Jo Parkes (Practice Nurse & Assistant Manager), Natalie Cotogno 
(Nurse Practitioner), Jemma Thake (PCN Care co-ordinator), Cammille 
Simmons (Healthcare Assistant), Louise Steele (Practice Nurse – specialises in 
diabetes), Dr Minara Owei (Registrar)  

 

• Equipment Fund – Balance £825.37 - this is the figure from 2019.  PPG 
equipment account has been closed - the money is now held in a separate 
sub account with the main practice account.  

 

• Extended Access – this will be discussed more at PCN meeting at Holt. Dr Ince 
and Jan attended on Tuesday morning with Jo Parkes.  Not sure what is 
expected of us as a practice yet.  Dr Ince said the 111 service is very good. 
NHS wanting us to be open more ie. 8am – 8pm or Saturday mornings. Leena 
also contributed regarding limited resources available to cover these 
extended hours, whereby the patient would be redirected back to their own 
GP, which could cause twice the workload.   
 

• A.O.B. - Pauline mentioned we have 3 first responders in the town which is of 
help ambulances take so long to get to Wells.  Discussed Out of Hours, also 
suggestion made to advertise for new PPG members on Wells forum – but 
informed by Jo is already on there.  
 



List of all staff and their specialist interest and a possibility of photos. From 
the beginning of April 2023, Dr Ince will start carrying out minor surgeries at 
Wells Health Centre.  
 
Meeting closed at 18:40hrs - Next meeting - date to be confirmed       


